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Maynard Music Association  

Meeting Minutes 

May 10, 2023 

7:30 p.m.-8:15 p.m.  

 

Present: Renee Lilly, Sarah Johnson, Cheryl Lucas, Rachel Leeuwis, Matthew Truch, 

Julie Wisniewski, Pam Sweeney, Amy Shew, Melissa Sommer, Kevin Kozik 

 

MMA Officers:   

Chairpersons: Cheryl Lucas & Rachel Leeuwis  

Fowler Chair: Renee Lilley   

Treasurer: Matthew Truch 

Secretary: Sarah Johnson 

Webmaster: Wouter Leeuwis 

 

Chair updates: 

● MMA officers introduced themselves to Fowler parents attending the meeting who 

expressed interest in getting more involved with MMA. 

● Minutes from the April meeting were voted on and are ready to be posted on our 
website. 

● The scholarship committee will be meeting later in the month to review and discuss the 
applications. 

● For the Class of 2023, the MMA Senior Banquet planning is underway, and MMA is 
working on toppers for senior lawn signs that show their music affiliations. 

● The June MMA meeting will be rescheduled because of a conflict with the MHS Senior 
Awards Night.  

 
Webmaster updates: 

● Headshots of MMA officers were requested. 
● Photos from past events are being collected to be posted on the website. 
● The livestream from Disney was well received. 

 
Treasurer updates: 

● The MMA main account has a current balance of $31,212; the Tri-M account has $224; 
the Scholarship account has $9,248.66; and the Trip account has $1,064.  

● Emma Cryan’s Eagle Scout project, which used the MMA Give Butter campaign for 
sensory kits, raised $840, $440 over the original goal; anything over her expenses will 
roll into the MMA general fund.   

● Jazz Cafe cost $583; ticket sales (plus donations) netted $596.   
● For Great East, MMA is covering $10 per student, T-shirts (estimated $539), the school 

registration fee, and one of the buses (estimated $1,800). (After this meeting MMA 

officers voted unanimously online to pay $1,428 for the bus, $270 for tip, and up to $250 
for parking.) 
 

Chorus Director updates: 
● A pianist will rehearse with the singers before the spring concert and play at the concert; 

this cost will be covered by the school. 
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Band director updates: 
● The full cost of Great East transportation will be determined soon. 
● MMA requested a list of students who participated in Districts to promote. 
● Support needed from MMA at upcoming performances was discussed along with some 

scheduling changes. The 4th grade concert may occur on the same day as the 5th grade 
but at a different time; a survey will be sent out to parents. The Fowler Jazz Band may 
play at the Fowler 6-8 concert, to help promote the opportunity for those students who 
may want to join next year. The MHS Wind Ensemble concert may be combined with the 
MHS Choral Concert. 

 
 
 
 

 

 


